
Honda Dealer Bulletin

January 20.5
Motorcycle Service Bulletin - SBMCAP, 501
SUBJECT: NBC, ,O Steering Stern Inspection

Dear Australia Post Fleet Assembler, Repairer, DC Manager & Related Staff,

It has come to our attention that an issue may arise concerning the integrity of the weld on the
base of the steering stern on the NBC, 10 Australia Post units. At presentthis is an isolated case
whereby the forks were able to drop away from the steering stern.

In the interest of rider safety it is advised that the frontforks are checked for movement and the
welded area, shown below, is visually checked fordamage or cracking as part of the pre ride
inspection.

If movement of the forks or cracking of the weld is detected the unit should riot be ridden and the
appropriate personnel are advised to organise the repair.

The following photos show the area of concern.

BOND
Tit: POW, ,ro{ Drnains

o

If you need further information regarding this Motorcycle Service Bulletin please contactthe
Honda Motorcycle Service Department on 03 9270 1.08.

o

Regards,

^

Pip Hamson
Technical Services Manager- Motorcycle Service

NOTE: Do not dispose of this bulletin, please file for future reference.
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